
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 21, 2020 
 

Debra A. Howland  
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301  
 
Re: Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy  
       Docket No. DE 19-104, Clean Innovation Community Solar Pilot Proposal  
       Staff Status Report – recommending suspension until August 15, 2020 
 
Director Howland: 
 
This letter supports the updated report on Docket No. DE 19-104 submitted by Staff on May 14, 
2020, so that the Commission may rule accordingly on how to proceed with Public Service 
Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy’s (“Eversource”) solar pilot project 
proposal.  In its updated report, Commission Staff recommended a temporary suspension of this 
docket’s work developing Eversource’s solar pilot program due solely to the extensive disruption 
created by the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
Specifically, “Staff recommends suspending this docket until August 15, 2020, at which time 
Staff will file a second status report with the Commission. Staff anticipates renewed informal 
discussions with the Company no later than August 1, 2020.”  Eversource does not object to this 
recommendation and looks forward to resuming work with Staff at the start of August to ensure 
the docket is resumed and its purpose fulfilled. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any questions or to discuss this matter.  I am 
available on my cell phone or by email. 
 

         
              Counsel, Eversource Energy 
 
CC:  Service List 
          

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Counsel  
 
Cell: 315-313-3264 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com 
 
 


